NYE DCAS

Citywide Administrative Services

Dear Prospective Interns:

The City of New York's Summer Internship Program (SIP) welcomes both
graduate and undergraduate students each spring. The summer 2022 program
is accepting applications and is open to students who graduated within one
year of the current spring semester.

The City's internship program is a 13-week program that provides students with
an opportunity to gain valuable work experience and exposure to the daily
challenges and rewards of public service. The internships offered reflect the
richness and breadth of the work performed in New York City and cover almost
all areas of municipal government.

As you review the internship postings on our website, look closely at the
position descriptions, including remote or in-person options, and details on
paid and academic credit positions. Application requirements and deadlines
may vary across agencies and by position. Visit our Summer Internship Program
page for more information and a list of available positions. Check back often as
available positions will be posted for review through the end of June 2022.

We look forward to working with you.
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